
Owner Update 10-27-22 

 

Waterfront Residents: 
 
Most bathtubs in the lower units have been removed due to the mold 
remediation.  These tubs will be disposed of unless the owner would like a tub to be 
reinstalled. Some tubs were damaged in the removal process. 
 
Any owner interested in having his tub reinstalled needs to contact the board as soon as 
possible at:  tibbell1018@gmail.com 
 
Thank you. 
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